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Senator Claxton, Representative Meyer and member of the Health and Human 
Services Committee, I am Heidi Sampson representing the good people of 
House District 21, Alfred, Newfield and parts of Limerick, Shapleigh and 
Parsonsfield. I am speaking in support of LD 867 “An Act to Prohibit Mandatory 
COVID-19 Vaccinations for 5 Years to Allow for the Safety Testing and 
Investigations into Reproductive Harm”

The CDC, FDA and Policy Makers have demonstrated quick responses over the 
many decades protecting the interest of Americans. Allow me to share some 
examples of prompt and prudent action:

1. 2008 – Tainted Heparin was addressed and stopped after less than 100 
deaths

2. 1982 – The Tylenol Scandle addressed the tampering issue after less than 
10 deaths

3. 1976 – The Swine Flu Vaccine was stopped after 32 deaths 

Since 1990  the Vaccine Adverse Events Recording System (VAERS) has been 
the nation’s early warning system monitoring the safety of vaccines and has been 
considered an important signal to the FDA and CDC. It is a passive recording 
system capturing roughly 1-10% of actual adverse events. It does not prove 
cause and effect relationships, but it clearly can highlight unusual data patterns. 
These patterns can indicate a fatal flaw in medical interventions. 

According to VAERS, as of December 31, 2021, there have been 3,511 
miscarriages. If this is only 1-10% of the actual casualties, we’re looking at 
35,110 to 351,100 actual miscarriages attributed to the Covid 19 shot. 

History has demonstrated clear precedent as I shared in the examples above. 
We as a state should stand up for young women of child bearing years and call a 
halt to administering this shot. Little to no research has been conducted to 
determine the safety for pregnant women. 

I request this committee examine the facts, use prudence and good judgment 
and stop the use of the Covid shot for pregnant women.

Thank you,
Rep. Heidi Sampson
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